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Press Release 
 

County of Santa Cruz Posts Names of Individuals and Businesses  
with Unclaimed  Money 

 
 
Date:  August 31, 2010 
Release: Immediately 
Contact: Edith Driscoll 
  Chief Deputy Auditor-Controller 
  454-2683 
 
 
The Santa Cruz County Auditor-Controller has posted names of individuals and businesses that have 
unclaimed funds with the County due to uncashed checks issued more than three years ago.  The 
current lists of these checks and claiming instructions can be found on the County webpage, 
www.co.santa-cruz.ca.us.  These lists are also periodically published in the Santa Cruz Sentinel. 
 
Individuals and businesses are encouraged to check the website periodically as additional lists of 
uncashed checks will be posted there.  
 
For more information, contact the County Auditor-Controller’s Office at 454-2880. 
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